
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Nechervan Barzani, affirms government success
opportunities

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received the President of Kurdistan

Region, His Sovereignty Mr. Nechervan Barzani, and his accompanying delegation on 8/4/2023, and

exchanged congratulations over the advent of the Blessed month of Ramadhan and thanked His

Sovereignty for his condolences over the departure of the Scholar, Sayyid Sadiq Al-Hakeem “May

Allah have mercy on him”. His Eminence reiterated his support for the government in its steps

that aim to elevate the service reality, provide jobs, and revive the economy, and illustrated

that  the  government  possesses  success  chances  following  security,  economic,  social,  and

political stability, the managerial nature of the Prime Minister, and his career ascension

which  gave  him  the  ability  to  monitor  files  and  the  way  of  decision-making  in  state

institutions.

H.E. affirmed the importance of maintaining dialogue to resolve all outstanding issues between

the federal government and the region’s government and pointed out that Iraq accomplished many

achievements on the political, security, and social levels, and the foreign relations on the

regional and international levels. Everyone must support the government to strengthen these

successes.


